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Official Championship Communication 
 

 

Subject: Historic Vltava Rallye – Reduced Championship Points. 
 
The FIA confirms that following Round 2 of the FIA European Historic Rally Championship, the 
following regulation applies: 
 
FIA EHRC Sporting Regulations | Article 3.1.3 | Attribution of Reduced Points. 
“….Should one of the rallies not be able to run in its entirety, the points shall be awarded 
based on the established classification 
 

• Full points, if 75% or more of the scheduled length of special stages has been run. 

• Half points being awarded if 50% or more but less than 75% of the scheduled length 
of special stages has been run. 

 
This is applicable to championship and bonus points. Any decimals will be rounded up or down 
to the next full number…”. 
 
Due to several incidents on the Historic Vltava Rallye, more than 50%, but less than 75% of 
the published/scheduled route was run for FIA EHRC competitors following stage 
cancellations. 
 
In this communication, the FIA Historic Department confirm that half points will be issued for 
the rally to all registered competitors who started the event. 
 
Communication issued by: 

 

Jamie Edwards 
FIA Sporting Delegate / Sporting Co-Ordinator 
FIA European Historic Rally Championship 2024 | historic@fia.com  
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